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Akaitcho Interim Measures Agreement Implementation Office

NWT Treaty #8 Tribal Corporation

August 14, 2009 

Tawanis Testart

MVEIRB

via email: ttestart@reviewboard.ca
RE:  EA0708-007 Information Requests.

Good Morning,

Please be advised that the NWT Treaty #8 Tribal Corporation will not be submitting Information Requests for EA0708-007.

After participating in the technical sessions held in Yellowknife on May 27 & 28, 2009 and a review of the Developer’s Assessment Report, we believe that there is no relevant further information that the proponent can provide because their assessment is not nearly comprehensive enough.

It should also be noted that all parties must have access to proper intervener funding.
We look forward to participating in any further community based sessions and of course, the public hearing.

Marsi Cho,

signed electronically by
Stephanie Poole  
Screening Officer
Akaitcho IMA Implementation Office

NWT Treaty #8 Tribal Corporation
